
Greystone Village and the Corners on Main – Peter Tobin 

Since Dec. 20 OC buses have been using des Oblats to access Main St northbound. 
Despite initial concerns about adding buses to an already busy street, things have 
worked out fairly well so far .The #16 comes only every 30 minutes and the #56 only 
twice a day. 
 
While the Lees Ave. apartments are not on my patch, we have had for some time no 
Lees Apt. report to the Board. I will endeavour on occasion to address that void. 
 
At least as far back as 2009 the CA itself, SLOE and individual OE residents have sent 
complaints to the management of the Rideau East building at 170 Lees. The main 
concern has been garbage from 170 flowing onto the MUP. In the last 6 weeks OE 
resident Carol Alette has emailed Rideau E., and copied Councillor Menard's office, of 
her concerns about garbage and maintenance at 170. The Councillor's office has 
responded and by law officers have been in contact with the management. The impact 
of these appeals has been a more positive response and action taken by the 
management team of Rideau East to control the flow of garbage. 
 
On Jan. 8 I sent an email as a Corners resident to HAMA Investments registering my 
personal concerns about the garbage. Ms. Alette has submitted an article to the 
Mainstreeter on this topic. 
 
 


